
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

December 12, 2024 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE:  Docket UG-240894 (Advice No. 2024-54) – Withdrawal of Tariff Filing 
Puget Sound Energy’s Natural Gas Tariff Revision – Do Not Redocket 

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) respectfully requests withdrawal of the tariff filing under PSE’s 
Advice No. 2024-54 which was assigned Docket UG-240894. The initial tariff filing was 
submitted on November 19, 2024. This request is being made as a result of the passing and 
certification of Initiative Measure No. 2066. The election results of the Initiative were certified 
on December 5, 2024. 

In accordance with WAC 480-80-131(6), the request to withdraw the tariff filing described 
herein is being made by Birud Jhaveri who has authority to withdraw the filing on behalf of PSE. 
Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by WAC 480-90-193, is being made on the PSE 
web site coincident with the date of this transmittal letter.  

Please contact Veronica Martin at veronica.martin@pse.com for additional information about 
this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at birud.jhaveri@pse.com.   

Sincerely, 

/s/ Birud D. Jhaveri 
Birud D. Jhaveri 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com 

cc: Tad O’Neill, Public Counsel  
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
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